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Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authorization 

 

 Radio License Holdings LLC (“RLH”), pursuant to Section 73.1635 of the FCC’s rules, 
hereby requests that the special temporary authorization (“STA”) for radio station KABC(AM), 
Los Angeles, California (Facility ID 33254) (File No. BSTA-20170216ADC), be extended for an 
additional 180 days. 

 Station KABC is licensed to operate on 790 kHz with a daytime and nighttime power of 
5.0 kilowatts, employing a directional antenna pattern at night.  KABC also holds a construction 
permit (File No. BP-20151013ABI) to operate on 790 kHz at a new transmitter site with a 
daytime power of 6.6 kW and a nighttime power of 6.8 kW employing a directional antenna 
pattern during nighttime hours.  RLH filed a method of moments license application on July 10, 
2017 (File No. BMML-20170710ACF), which is currently pending before the FCC.  

On February 24, 2017, the Commission granted the above-referenced STA authorizing KABC to 
operate from its new transmitter site with a daytime power of 5 kW and a nighttime power of 3.5 
kW (File No. BSTA-20170216ADC).  RLH respectfully requests an extension of that STA for a 
period of 180 days to permit the FCC’s staff additional time to process and grant the pending 
license application.  The requested extension will serve the public interest because it will enable 
KABC to continue to serve the residents of the Los Angeles area until the pending license 
application is granted.  

 

 

 

 


